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23.05.2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To support our learning this term, Year 3 will be visiting Pleasley Pit Country Park and Nature 
Reserve on:   

• 3MS and 3MH - Wednesday 7th June 2023 

• 3DB - Thursday 8th June 2023 

We will be leaving school at 9:15 and will return back before the end of the school day so this 
will not affect drop-off and pick-up times.  Your child will need to wear their school uniform but 
please ensure that they have suitable footwear (we suggest trainers) and a waterproof coat if 
the weather is wet. Suncream and a sun hat may be necessary if the weather is warm.  
 
All children will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy or in a glass bottle) in a suitable 
bag. However, if your child receives Free School Meals, a lunch will be provided for them by 
school.  
 
In order for the visit to take place we require a voluntary contribution of £6.18 per child. This 
price includes coach travel to and from Pleasley Pit, an educational workshop viewing 
the engine house and headstocks, as well as access to the Nature Reserve to enable us to 
practise our Geography fieldwork skills. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are 
received then the visit will not be able to take place. School does not make a profit and all 
parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip. Please ensure to pay for the visit via 
Parentmail by Monday 5th June 2023 and tick the parental consent box at the checkout.  
 
We also need parent volunteers to support on the day in order for the trip to go ahead. If you 
are able to help, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Smith, Miss Hutson and Miss Brennan  
 
Year 3 Teachers  
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